
Special Invitation to a SNOWDROP viewing on Saturday 8th February 

We are delighted to be able to offer an invitation again to a private nature reserve to view 

snowdrops. We have the opportunity for a limited number of people to view his 12-acre reserve on 

Saturday 8th February 2025 (10:00 to 15:00). This proved very popular last year, and funds raised this 

year will again go towards the maintenance of The Great Chishill Windmill.  

There are thousands of snowdrops, all planted by hand over a period of 30 years. This is a unique 

opportunity as the site is threatened by the East West rail link and may not be accessible in the near 

future. We plan to provide light refreshments as before or feel free to bring a picnic. Donations are 

requested. 

The site is approximately 8 miles from Great Chishill located off the A10 between Foxton and 

Harston on the East side. The reserve is up a farm track and there will be a person in a Hi-Vis jacket 

at the entrance. It is safer to approach the turning from the Harston direction where the entrance is 

on the left and easier to spot. Approaching from Foxton requires a right turn off the busy A10. The 

What Three Words code for the entrance is Lifelong.rivals.issues. The post code is CB22 7NJ. The 

entrance has a sign ‘CP2’ and is just before Cambridge Plants coming from Harston.  

It would be useful to know how many people are interested and what time you are likely to arrive. 

This will help spread out the traffic flow and give us contact details in the unlikely event we have to 

cancel due to the site being waterlogged. Please Email info@greatchishillwindmill.com or call John 

Wahlich on 01763 838044. Any offers to help with catering and setting up would also be much 

appreciated. 

 


